
 

 

29th November 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 6 SATs Dates  
 

Due to the extra bank holiday on Monday 8th May next year for the King's coronation, there 

has been a slight change to the dates of the Year 6 SATs papers (usually the papers would be 

taken on Monday-Thursday with Friday being a nice day for the children to celebrate the end of 

SATs). Please see the new dates below: 

• Tuesday 9 May: English grammar, punctuation and spelling (GPS) papers 1 (questions) 
and 2 (spelling) 

• Wednesday 10 May: English reading paper 
• Thursday 11 May: mathematics papers 1 (arithmetic) and 2 (reasoning) 
• Friday 12 May: mathematics paper 3 (reasoning) 

We wanted to let you know in advance to reiterate the importance of your child being in school 

on these dates. Please try not to book any appointments that will require your child to miss any 

school hours that week. 

Kind regards 

Deborah Howard 

Headteacher 

 


